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Upcoming Board of Appeals meeting cancelled

Posted by Alan Van Wormer  On  03/10/2019

Leonardtown, MD - The Board of Appeals meeting, scheduled for Thursday, March 14, has been cancelled.

For more information, please contact Sandie Greene at 301 – 475- 4200 ext. 71504 or Shelia Smith at 301 – 475 – 4200 ext. 71503.
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